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JOHN CALVIN PRESBYTERY 
Report of Presbyterian Women 

During the last three months, Presbyterian Women of John Calvin  Presbytery 
have continued with the publication and distribution of our quarterly newsletter, 
"Women's Word."  We have begun planning our activities for this year.


Our first planning meeting will take place on March 7th at Ozark Presbyterian 
Church.  The executive committee will have a roster of new officer candidates 
available.  The business meeting will follow the planning of Spring Gathering.  
Spring Gathering will be held at Ozark on April 20th and new officers will be 
installed at that time.


Churchwide Gathering takes place this year in St. Louis , August 8-11.  The 
theme of this year's event is "Do Everything In Love."  We look forward to having 
many of the women of our presbytery attending.


Respectfully submitted,


Joan Russell

PWJCP Co-moderator



